From: Dennis <dlriedle@verizon.net>

Sent: Saturday, March 27, 2021 4:12 PM

To: Tiffany Lin <Tiffany.Lin@SMGOV.NET>

Cc: albieselznick@me.com

Subject: Notice of Public Hearing; 21ENT-0044 & 21ENT-0064; 2671 Main Street; Veterinary Services
Use

EXTERNAL

Dear Ms. Lin:

Pursuant to the above subject, kindly forward the project file and plans as mentioned in the above
Notice of Public Hearing.

| am a Santa Monica resident, residing at 2700 Neilson Way (“The Shores”), located directly west of
2671 Main Street. | have very serious concerns regarding noise, potentially, with this property.

The Shores is older construction and has no air-conditioning so in the warmer months we have to
leave our doors and windows open. My specific concern is that a veterinary practice a stone’s throw
away from our windows will create an ongoing noise disturbance at night with frightened dogs,
trapped inside a building without their owners, agitated, barking and howling.

This business located directly east of us has the potential to be an extraordinary nuisance for the
residents of The Shores.

Thank you for your response.
Sincerely,

Dennis Riedle



